[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]Hi Cross Country Runners and Parents:

I hope your summer has been going well.  I have received updates from some of you and I am happy to hear you are running as planned.  Many of you have been asking about cross country camp.  


We will be holding camp the the last week in July 27th – 31st.  It will be held in South Haven at Van Buren State Park on Lake Michigan.  It has a beach, volleyball, swimming, and basketball courts.
Although camp is not required, I strongly encourage you to attend as it will be a great time to get to know the team and continue your training for this season.  

I would like your physical completed to attend camp, not a requirement though. You must have your physical taken care of before the first day of practice August 11th. 
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Plan on reporting to the campground Sunday evening after 6:00 p.m .  Dinner will not be served that evening so please come to camp fed!  We will have an evening snacks later Sunday night.  Monday through Thursday we will serve breakfast, lunch, and dinner while running twice a day.  On Thursday, we must check out of the campground by 2:00 p.m.  

The cost of camp will be $100.  This will be used to cover the cost of campground rentals, food, and drinks for the week. If any money remains, it will be added to the cross country account and can be applied to any t-shirt or sweatshirt orders this year.


We will need several things from you to make camp a success.  First off, a positive attitude!  In addition, we will need large tents to house everyone.  Also, donations of bottled water, Gatorade, etc. will be helpful.  Finally, parents please plan on bringing a dish to pass when you pick up your child for Thursday’s potluck. 
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In order to make camp cost effective, we will need at least 15  runners to attend.  If you plan to attend, please RSVP either by email or by phone ASAP.  (269) 781-1132 or (517) 812-4725 or  davidhovarter@yahoo.com
We will be holding a meeting for parents and athletes on June 17th, 2008 to discuss and plan further for camp.  The meeting will be at the middle school library at 7 p.m.  I will be asking for a $30 non-refundable deposit so I can get lots settled and start buying food.  Please plan to attending even if you don’t think you are going to camp. 
Sincerely,

Coach Hovarter

